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From: Brent Trout
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 3:53 PM
To: Shannon Eason
Cc: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: RE: Sandhills Antique Club - Permit fees

Jennifer,

Harnett County is going to waive the fire inspection fees for the upcoming fall and spring events. We still want the
inspections to occur but we will not charge the fees. The Board of Commissioners did not want to have them pay the
inspection fees. If you need anything else from me please let me know.

Thank you,

Brent Trout
County Manager
Harnett County

From: Shannon Eason

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 2:03 PM

To: Brent Trout <btrout@harnett.org>

Cc: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>
Subject: Sandhills Antique Club - Permit fees

Brent,

Mr. Donald Thomas called for you concerning the discussion of waiving of fire inspection fees for the upcoming fall and
spring events. Jennifer Bethune at Central Permitting needs your approval before they she can waive those fees. Please
email her or send me something to put on letterhead and | will be happy to do so.

Thanks,

Shannon Eason

Executive Assistant

Harnett County Manager’s Office
455 McKinney Parkway

P.O. Box 759

Lillington, NC 27546
910-893-7555



